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Do I need a Building Permit? 

 

Not all construction requires a building permit.  The projects most likely to require a permit are those that 

change the structure or use of a building or have the potential to create unsafe conditions.  Some additional 

projects that may require permits may be changes or additions to the mechanical systems in the home, 

fences, water or sewer changes, A/C, furnace and water heater replacements and new or modified driveways. 

Below is a list of projects that may require permitting: 

• Demolishing a load bearing wall 

• Changing the house’s roofline 

• Replacement of roof or siding 

• Changing the size of the house 

• Installing new electrical wiring or adding circuits 

• Changing or installing A/C, water heater or furnace 

• Installing a fence (new or relocating or enlarging existing) 

• Building a deck or porch 

• Anything water or sewer connected 

• Building and addition or detached building 

• Adding or relocating doors or windows 

• Adding a fossil fuel appliance 

The above items are the most common occurrences, if you are not sure you need a permit, contact the Village 

of Port Edwards. 
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